
 

ELDERS 

Norman Butler 1st 759.2225 

Al Franklin 560.5605 

Randy Quillin 570.1705 

Duke Underwood 749-3181 

Kirk Underwood 882.4777 

Dave Awdish 560.3130 

Ray Arnett 
Zane Downs 

564.1173 

   402.730.6187 

CHURCH DIRECTORY 

Church Telephone                                                                           565.9740 

Church School                                                                                565.8257 

Pastor John Clark                                                                  940.249.2735 

pastorjohnclark@gmail.com 

Pam Clark                                                                               970.783.8701 

clark.nurse@gmail.com 

Head Deacon: Ed Dunn                                                                    799.2892 

Church Secretary: Donna Dennison                                               560.8645 

 Bulletin Info:                                                               cortezsda@gmail.com 

Church Clerk: Leita Hughes                                                           

Prayer Chain Coordinator: April Wright                                 970-903-0766 

Cortez church website                                  cortezco.adventistchurch.org 

Church School website                                       cortezadventistschool.org 

     ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Welcome and Happy Sabbath to everyone! We pray that 

you experience the presence of God today as we come 

together to worship Him!                                       

                                                              

 

Tonight will be our Church Christmas party at 6pm.  Bring a $5 

gift for exchange, your favorite snack, and wear your favorite 

Christmas hat or beanie.    

 

We need your help!  We still have 6 names left for our wishing 

tree presents.  If you are able to take a child and purchase them 

gifts it would be appreciated.  The names are on the Garland in 

the foyer and need to be returned to the church by Monday the 

19th.  Also take a flyer with guidelines and ideas.  If you have 

questions contact Donna Dennison at 560-8645. 

 

Pastor and Pam will be in Cuba on 12-19 thru 12-28.  If you have 

any needs or concerns, please contact any elder.  

  

  

We are nearing the end of the tax year so keep in mind that if 

you have tithes and offerings you wish to be counted in 2022, 

they must be received by 12-31.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     5 4 0 W 4 th S t .  C o r t e z , C O 8 1 3 2 1 

                      9 7 0 . 5 6 5 . 9 7 4 0 

                      w w w . c o r t e z s d a . c o m 

                       cortezco.adventistchurch.org 
 

 

 

 

                December 17, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

  Cortez Seventh-Day 

    Adventist Church 
 

 

For unto us a Child is born, to us a Son 

is Given; and the government shall be 

upon His shoulder, and His name shall 

be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty 

God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. 

Isaiah 9:6-7  

THOUGHT SPOT 
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       Welcome to our worship service    

       today! It is our prayer that you will    

     be strengthened by the love and   

    grace of Jesus as we worship together. 

BIBLE STUDY 

Sabbath December 17, 2022 

9:30 am 

Children & Youth 

 

Kindergarten/Cradle Roll/Primary                                                

Sharon Underwood, Pam Clark, DeeDee Franklin 

 

Junior                                                                                 Grades 5-6 

Mark and Heather Foster 

Adults 
Kirk Underwood                                                                    Fellowship Hall 
Dave Awdish                                                                                Sanctuary 
Cathy Lewis                                                                           Adventurer Room

 
WORSHIP 

 

Welcome & Announcements                                           Randy Quillin            

 

Praise Songs 
Angels We have heard on High 

Light of the World (sing Hallelujah) 

 

Children’s Story and Song                                               Mark Foster 

 
(Children’s offering goes to our Church School) 

 

Offering                                                              Local Church Budget 

 

Praise Songs 
Noel 

O Holy Night 

 

Praise, Prayers, and Testimonies                                  Randy Quillin 
 

Special Presentation                                                  Kay Underwood   

            

Closing Song                                                              Joy to the World 

Benediction 

 Worship Leader                                                                                          Cathy Lewis 

      Elder                                                                                                    Randy Quillin  

  Deacon                                                                                                   Mark Foster                                                                                          

 

PRAYER & PRAISE 
Praise: 

 

Request: 

 

 

 

*If you have a prayer request, please send it to Donna 

@cortezsda@gmail.com.      
            

Financial Summary 

November Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  4842.46 

December Budget:  6650.00 

Received:  

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 

Speaker-Rick Roy 

Elder-Duke Underwood 

Deacon-Ed Dunn 

Children’s Story-Roger Beckermeyer Sr. 
 

Haley Beckermeyer 12-20 

Tom Hughes 12-20 

Sharon Underwood 12-21 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Sabbath 

12-24 

 

 

 
Birthdays 

 

 

4:58pm Sabbath Ends 

6pm Church Christmas Party 

6pm Worship Practice 

5:01pm Sabbath Begins 

 

 

 

 

 

7:20 pm Sabbath Begins 

 

 

Today 

Tonight 

Wednesday 

Friday   
         

 

 

 

THIS  WEEK 

 Thought  

Spot 
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